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Elections were held in April. Linda Yates (President, AVVA Chapter 1004) was re-
elected Chairperson of the Foundation. Teresa (Terri) Rangel (Director, Region VII)
was appointed to serve as Treasurer after the resignation of Susan Price. We are
still looking for others who would be willing to serve on the board. The Board
meets online through Go-To-Meetings four times a year. If you are interested,
please contact me for additional information.

Board members are: Susan Henthorn (Deputy Director, Region 1V), Sharon
Hobbs (AVVA National President), Don Jones (Deputy Director, Region V), Greg Thibadoux
(AVVA Chapter 203), and Jeffrey White, Advisor (VVA Chapter 466).

The Foundation paid out funds that were being held for AVVA that included
donations for the repair of the In Memory Plaque ($4,162), printing of The Paper
Safe ($600), and AVVA General Fund ($100). We continue to receive donations for
The Paper Safe resulting from the advertisement in The VVA Veteran magazine.
All donations have been acknowledged.

We are also actively seeking grants targeted for specific grant requests. Our
goal continues to be the promotion of the Foundation, and we encourage you to
support our efforts.

Linda S. Yates, Chairperson
NFVF, Inc.

Please note our new address: c/o Yates, 607 Saddlestone Dr., Lebanon, TN 37090
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